COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shippmg,

71, Fenchurch Street, 2GCea

ond August, 1927.

B Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 1l4th June,
enclosing a memorandum regarding the preliminary Inquiry

into the loss of the s.8. YGALAVAY, and I am very much

or the trouble you have so kindly taken in

Tf obliged to you f

obtaining these particuiars, which have been noted with =

i great interest.
; 1 am, Dear S5ir,

Youre faithfully,

secretary.

C. Heron, 18q.,

SYDNEY, N.S.W.



